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We had to take a district vehicle to Northern Ford in Cutbank and get the suspension 

system fixed they did repair and it is now running again. 

 

2 of the bus garage doors was not working properly so we had American garage door 

come over and fix them and check the cables on the other doors they repaired the 2 doors and 

made adjustments to any other doors that might have been starting to hang up. 

 

We had to take bus #6 to Al’s Diesel and get the transmission codes repaired they reset 

them and so far its been running ok.   

We have 2 more drivers that are interested in driving for us.  They did some of their 

paperwork with the administration and are in the process of finishing up their driving tests to 

obtain a “S” endorsement on their C.D.L’s they already possess.  One already has experience 

driving.  They will both be a good asset to the bus garage. The 2 bus driving positions will be 

filled by the next board meeting.  

 

Lisa and Rachel been going to the Elementary schools talking to the students on the 

importance of bus safety. 

 

Our plows were out sanding and plowing the roads around the schools to help cut back 

on some of the snow accumulations and ice buildup. 

 

 For December we had 26 incidents on the bus and 7 removals.  Having the few riders we 

did get helped cut back on some of the behavior problems on a couple of the buses.  I think 

having more riders for the some of the buses that have more students on them would help a 

lot.  We had a total of 35 activity trips for the month of January and this concludes our report. 


